
From: "Impey, Patrice" <Patrice.Impey@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 3/27/2016 7:54:16 PM
Subject: Pakistan situation

Dear Mayor and Council,
The Canadian Flag on top of City Hall was lowered to half-mast today, and City Hall lights have been programmed 
for the colours of the national flag of Pakistan. 

We have no additional updates at this time.

Regards,
Patrice

From: Impey, Patrice 
Sent: March 27, 2016 2:48 PM
To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL
Cc: City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL; Johnston, Sadhu; Stevens, Daniel; Bartlett, Robert; Kendall-Craden, Rena
Subject: Pakistan situation

Dear Mayor and Council,
I wanted to give you an update on the City’s actions regarding today’s suicide bombing/terrorist attack in Lahore, 
Pakistan. Our City security team has been in touch with VPD who are monitoring the situation. VPD has confirmed 
that there are no known local implications at this time. Security and the EOC will continue to monitor the situation 
working with VPD and I will update you if anything changes. Please feel free to call if you have any questions.
Regards,
Patrice Impey
Acting City Manager
604-603-5314
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